
MooreReport.com Newsletter 
July 1, 2011 

Last updated: July 3, 2011 Page 1 of 1 

Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 
 
BLESSING IN MANAUS BRAZIL 
 
We rejoice that more than 1,025 people accepted Christ during our 
two day crusade in Manaus. 
 
Rigo also was the keynote speaker for 50th anniversary 
celebration of the Evangelical Wesleyan church in Brazil and 
Argentina.  
 
In the first six months of this year, Rigo has preached 15 three 
night Crusades and 7 one night evangelistic meetings.  We rejoice 
in the fact that more than 5,255 have accepted Christ in the 
combined meetings. The additional blessing is that most of our 
crusades are in rural areas. 
  
Do you realize that many churches in the United States spend 
thousands of dollars to reach only a few while in Latin America we 
are seeing thousands accept Christ, this despite our having very 
limited funds. 
 
Pastors and Christian leaders throughout Latin America recognize 
that Rigo has been blessed with the gift of an evangelist.  The list 

inviting Rigo to preach a crusade continues to grow at a rapid rate. 
Our ministries limited resources keeps us from paying travel 
expenses, the only thing that we are required to do for each 
crusade. 
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Rigo and his family receive a love offering from our ministry of 
$500 a month. This is less than half of their monthly living 
expenses.  Their family includes a college, high school , and grade 
school student.  
 
Because of a lack of $300 for airfare, this Monday we will have to 
cancel a crusade for 22-24 July in Soloma, Guatemala. During this 
trip to Guatemala, Rigo was to have met for the second time with 
the ministerial alliance of the city of Huehuetenango to finalize 
plans for a large crusade in that cities soccer stadium. 
  
Grateful for your prayer and financial support, 
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out 
and mailed to: 
 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
 Grapevine, Texas 76051 
 
 
Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
mocb@aol.com    San Jose, Costa Rica 
http://www.moorereport.com RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM 
 
 
Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web site 
http://www.moorereport.com 


